
                                                                                                                                                                                       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Aberford CE Primary 

Message from the Office 
We are still needing more donations for the summer 

gala. 
Teddies - for the much loved teddy tombola.  

Bottles - These can be bubbles, juice, wine, beer, pop, 
water, bath products etc. 

Chocolate - for the much loved chocolate tombola  
Cakes/buns/biscuits - for the tea and cake stall 

(homemade or shop bought) Please could these be 
brought in on the morning of the gala 

If anyone has any contacts who may want to offer a 
prize for the raffle it would be hugely appreciated. 

All donations can be dropped off at the school office. 
Thanks in advance for your support. 

 

 

 

14th June 2024 

 

Message from Mrs Crossley 
Lunch in the dark! 

It’s been a busy but productive week 

here at Aberford, ending with a very 

early lunch (in the dark) due to yet 

another powercut! The power went 

off about 10:50 and came back on 

around 1pm. The children took this 

is their stride and were happy for us 

to move things around to make the 

day work. We seem to have had a lot 

of power cuts recently and 

unfortunately when this happens, 

our school telephone line goes 

down, the internet goes off and we 

also seem to lose mobile signal. If 

you do need to contact us during 

times such as these, please do keep 

trying the phone or Dojo until you 

get a response.  

Phonics Screening 

All our Year 1 children and some of 

our Year 2 children completed their 

phonics screening check this week 

and they absolutely smashed it! Mrs 

Jones, Mrs Shaw and Mrs Darley are 

over the moon with how hard the 

children have worked and the 

progress they have all made.  

Dates this half term: 
21st June – PTA non-uniform day 

28th June – Summa Gala 

3rd July – Transition day 

9th July – KS2 production – 1.15pm and 6pm 

19th July – 9am leaver’s assembly 

19th July – School closes for summer 

2nd September – Staff Training day 

3rd September – School opens for autumn term 
 

 

 

  

Lunchtime Award 

Ivy Sophie J-N 

Angel Annie 
 

 

 

Weekly Newsletter 

Attendance this week 

Whole School 98.1% 

Class 1 100% 

Class 2 97.9% 

Class 3 100% 

Class 4 98.1% 

 

 

 
  

Housepoints 

 This 
week 

Running 
total 

Becca 151 54 

Lotherton 147 84 

Parlington 122 66 

Hazlewood 143 67 

 

Christian Values Award 

 
C1 Raffy For great participation  

C1 Rocco Supper phonics work 

C2 Year 1 Amazing work in phonics 

C2 Hunter & Ben Amazing phonics all year 

C3 Sophie  Fantastic maths 

C3 Florence Always giving 100% 

 

Trips 

It’s been a busy week for trips 

and for a short time on 

Thursday, we only had class 1 

in school when class 2 set off 

to the skipping competition 

whilst we waited for class 3 to 

get back from swimming! It 

was very quiet!  

Class 2 had a super time at the 

skipping competition and Mrs 

Shaw and Mrs Darley came 

back beaming with pride at 

the way the children 

conducted themselves 

throughout. 

Class 4 look to have had an 

amazing time at Kingswood 

and I’m sure they will all have 

lots of fantastic stories to tell 

you when they get home.  


